
From: Priscilla Gash
To: Health and Community Services Committee
Subject: Submission for Sexually explicit outdoor advertising
Date: Thursday, 20 June 2013 10:01:15 AM

Dear Sir/Madam,

I would like to express my interest in seeing outdoor advertising changed to 'G' rating. I believe it to
be detrimental to society as a whole to have sexually explicit outdoor advertising displayed on a
daily basis. Our children should not grow up thinking that sex is cheap and seen as something that
is not worth keeping sacred.

Regards

Priscilla Gash 
 

Sexually explicit outdoor advertising inquiry 
Submission No 108

Page 1 of 1




